
 
 

Dear Iron Eagle families, 

We hope you have been enjoying your summer. It is hard to believe we are only two 

weeks away from the 2022-2023 school year beginning. Our team has been working 

diligently to ensure a smooth and productive 2022 – 2023 school year. Please read the 

items below to ensure your questions are answered. 

Lunch Application 

The Food Service Department would like to welcome everyone back to a new school 

year!  We would like to give you some important information about this school year. 

Since good nutrition is so important for growing bodies and learning minds, we hope 

to encourage your child to take part in the breakfast and lunch programs on a regular 

basis. The food service operation provides breakfast and lunch in accordance with the 

National School Lunch Program and the Arizona Nutrition Standards. Please visit the 

food service page at http://www.mitglobalonline.org/Child-Nutrition-Services 

regarding information on meal application, meal payment, and menus.  

COVID Information 

We will continue our sanitation and cleanliness guidelines to combat COVID for the 

2022 - 2023 school year. Masks are recommended, but not mandatory.  

Meet the Teacher 

Please join us on Thursday, July 21st, from 3 - 7 pm, for our Meet the Teacher event. 

Your scholar’s schedule, laptop, and teachers will be available to meet and answer 

any questions about the upcoming 2022 - 2023 school year. Feel free to stop by at any 

time.  

Laptop Check Out 

The IT Department would like to welcome you back to school! Please join us Thursday, 

July 21st, from 3 p.m. to 7 p.m. for our Back to School Open House. All student laptops 

will be available for checkout in the cafeteria. There will be laptop checkout stations 

set up alphabetically. Each family will be required to complete the MIT Technology 

Agreement packet and the online MIT Technology Check-Out Google form. 



New students will be assigned a Dell Chromebook 2-in-1. All returning students will 

receive their previously assigned laptops. 

It is highly recommended that all students sign into their Google accounts on the 

assigned laptop while on campus. 

For families participating in the Senior Learning for Laptops programs, there will be a 

fee of $100 due before checking out the laptop. All payments will be paid to the 

Maricopa Institute of Technology front office. 

Fall Sports 

The Fall athletic season is quickly approaching. Before we know it, it will be 

game time!  

This fall season MIT will be participating in the following Sports. 

1. Varsity Boys Soccer 

2. Varsity Girls Volleyball 

3. Varsity Flag Football 

If you are interested in participating in the fall sports season, please take the survey 

below. 

https://forms.gle/22qFg8ithfpimyBs7 

First Day of School 

A friendly reminder that our first day of school is Monday, July 25th, at 8:00 am.  

 

We look forward to an amazing and successful 2022 – 2023 school year! 

 

Respectfully,  

Katie Cox, Headmaster 

 

https://forms.gle/22qFg8ithfpimyBs7

